
If you supervisors have any morals left please vote against this proposal on marijuana. We do not have the water in 

this county to support these corporate grows. People are already in dire straits in having enough water to make it 

through the year as it is. The lack of code enforcement has made a dangerous situation even worse. The destruction 

of riparian land is rampant. There needs to be an emergency declaration now to protect the people of the county 

now. This needs to be decided by the people and not you guys. Please vote against this proposal!!! 

 

 


